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RESPONSE TO QUERY FROM SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES TRADING 
LIMITED IN RELATION TO TELECHOICE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED’S 2020 ANNUAL 
REPORT 
 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of TeleChoice International Limited (the “Company”) 
wishes to provide the following information in response to a query received from the 
Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited on 18 April 2021 in relation to the Company’s 
2020 Annual Report. 
 
Query 
 
Listing Rule 1207(6)(a) requires the aggregate amount of fees paid to auditors, broken down 
into audit and non-audit services.  If there are no audit or non-audit fees paid, to make an 
appropriate negative statement.  Please provide the information as required. 
 
Company’s response: 
 
The aggregate amount of audit fees paid to the auditors of the Company for the financial 
years ended 31 December 2019 and 2020 were disclosed in note 25 of the financial 
statements on page 156 of the Company’s 2020 Annual Report. 
 

There were no non-audit fees paid to the auditors of the Company for the financial years 
ended 31 December 2019 and 2020. 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Lim Shuh Moh Vincent 
President & CEO 
20 April 2021 
 


